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July 8, 2014 
 
 
 

RE: REQUEST FOR WAIVER OF INTEREST  
 

 
Due to severe flooding along the Assiniboine and Red Rivers, the Province of Manitoba has 
declared a state of emergency for many areas in the province.  We expect that many IFTA 
licensees may experience difficulties filing their 2nd quarter 2014 IFTA Tax Returns, due July 31, 
2014, on time.   
 
In accordance with section R1260 of the IFTA Articles of Agreement, Manitoba is requesting 
written approval from other IFTA member jurisdictions to allow us to waive any interest normally 
applicable on tax returns received late from licensees affected by this disaster.  Manitoba 
Finance – Taxation Division plans to make this determination based on the licensee’s location 
address on our files.   
 
Please advise us of your response by July 22, 2014 by e-mail to 
belinda.mackinnon@gov.mb.ca.  We would appreciate a response whether you are granting 
approval or not. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this issue, please contact Belinda MacKinnon, 
Assistant IFTA Commissioner at 204-945-3194 during business hours (Monday to Friday – 8:30 
am to 4:30 pm, CST). 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Leanne Tsai, CA 
Manitoba IFTA Commissioner 
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